Mr & Mrs D Bright
22 Frome Road
Bradford on Avon
Wiltshire BA15 2EA

24™ January 2011

Wiltshire Council Environmental Health
Licensing Section

Bradley Road

Trowbridge

BA14 ORD

Dear Sir/Madam

Re: Canal Trust Café Licence Proposal

I am writing to express our concern regarding the above proposal at 15 Frome Road,
Bradford on Avon. We already have three licensed premises within throwing distance
of each other and do not see any need for another.

The premises in question is very small, sits directly underneath properties occupying
older people who I am sure would not appreciate loud noise of any kind. Why would
a small café feel the need to hold indoor sporting events, live music, recorded music
between the hours of 9am and 11pm, this seems so unnecessary; particularly as we
have pubs in the vicinity that often hold these kind of events. Part of its charm is that
it sits on the canal towpath and is a perfect place for walkers, cyclists and holiday
makers to stop and enjoy refreshments and the idyllic spot on which the café sits.

Many thanks for taking the time to read this letter.

Yours faithfully

David and Niki Bright



